
Email text to Cohort Consortium PIs to vote 

Dear Cohort PI [Insert Name]

The Cohort Consortium is seeking individuals to fill three slots on the Steering Committee and 
kindly ask that you select three names from the slate below that collectively represent the 
diversity of the cohorts that make up the Cohort Consortium, in terms of geographical 
distribution among other characteristics. According to the Bylaws, each cohort has only one 
ballot, which means that only one person can respond for each cohort. 

Please cast your vote by clicking on the URL which is unique to you. We recommend that if you 
don’t receive the email from survey monkey within a day or two, that you check your spam or 
junk mail folder. If you have any questions please contact Nonye Harvey 
(harveyn@mail.nih.gov). 

Your selections for the new members of the Cohort Consortium Steering Committee are 
requested by January 11, 2016. 

Best, 

Your Cohort Consortium Steering Committee
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